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RCC board to consider tuition increase Tuesday 

The Rogue Community College Board of Education will consider a tuition increase of $2 
per credit at its monthly meeting Tuesday. 

If approved, tuition will increase to $122 per credit for in-state students, up $2 from its 
current rate since 2021 of $120 per credit. 

Tuition for out-of-state students will increase $3 per credit, to $151 from $148. 

Tuition for international students will increase $7 per credit, to $407 from $400. 

Tuition has not been increased since 2020. The board is not contemplating an increase 

in any fees. 

The board's monthly meeting is set to get underway at 5 p.m. Tuesday in Room H2 at 
the Redwood Campus in Grants Pass. 

It also will be livestreamed on Zoom, webinar ID 933 0075 1708. 

The board will first convene for a special meeting at 4 p.m. for an overview on the 
budget process. 

At the conclusion of its regular meeting, the board is expected to meet in executive 
session on the topics of labor negotiations and real property transactions. 

 

Three Rivers board could send $39M bond to voters 

The Three Rivers School Board on Wednesday will consider asking voters to approve a 
$39 million general obligation bond in May. 

The bond would pay for a number of safety and security measures at district facilities, 

including additional fencing, buzz-in entry systems, cameras, key card entry, security 

lighting and security doors and hardware. 

It would also underwrite the reroofing of 18 school buildings in the district. 

Approval of the bond would be rewarded by the state of Oregon with $6 million in 
matching grants, according to the district. 

The school board meeting will get underway at 4 p.m. Wednesday at Hidden Valley High 
School in Murphy. 

It also will be livestreamed on the district's YouTube channel, via the district's website 
or directly through YouTube. 

 


